
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As we prepare for another exciting year at [School's 

Name], we would like to invite you to renew your membership with the Parent-Teacher 

Association (PTA). 

Your involvement is essential to the success of our programs, and we greatly appreciate your 

past contributions. Together, we can continue to make a positive impact on our children's 

education and well-being. 

Please take a moment to complete your membership renewal by [renewal deadline]. You can 

easily renew your membership by visiting [website link] or by contacting us at [contact 

information]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our PTA community. We look forward to another 

fantastic year together! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School's Name] PTA 


